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                         Thursday 21st November 2019. 

 
St Bartholomew’s Church Fair Saturday 30th November 2019 

All children welcome! 
 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
As part of our numerous traditions at this time of year we have been asked once again to 
sing at the Church Fair on Saturday 30th November 2019. The Fair is raising money for the 
Church clock and opens at 2p.m. There are lots of stalls and refreshments. We will be on 
stage singing at around 3p.m. The children have come up with some great suggestions as to 
what they would like us to sing so we will be singing a variety of old favourites as well as 
new Christmas songs. 
 
As something new this year, because we have so many musical pupils it might be nice if 
anyone can play a Christmas tune on their instrument that they do this too. 
 
Please encourage your family to join us for this great cause so we can spread a little festive 
cheer. Slips to be returned to me by Wednesday 27th November please. 
 
Please note children must be accompanied by an adult during the Fair. 
 
Hope to see you there. 
Many thanks, 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
To Whittingham C of E Primary School. 
 
My child (ren) ……………………………………………………  (names) is (are) able/ unable to sing at the 
Church Christmas Fair. 
 
My child (ren) would also like to perform a Christmas piece on their musical instrument  
 
…………………………. (name(s). 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………… 



 


